
Greetings from St Andrews                           

September 2019 

 

 

 

TEARS OF SADNESS.                       TEARS OF JOY 

This month we have said                                 Cranwell Military Wives  

 goodbye to a great carer                             came and entertained us 

and a good friend, Lyndsey.                           at the beginning of the  

She has gone off to the                                month. This was enjoyed  

wilds of Scotland and                                    by all who attended, and  

 we all wish her well in her                           we hope they will return  

 new venture.                                                 very soon. 

 .                     



 

ALL CHANGE                             September Birthdays 

The office area in the main                                 1ST    Beryl 

lounge has been revamped, giving                        2nd     Margaret      

a more confidential area in for                            5th   Brian 

staff to work in. It made for                        many happy returns to                     

a difficult week while building                               you all xx 

took place, but being One Big 

Team, we got through it                                    NOTABLE DATES                  

without disaster.                                                 1ST September  

                                                                           summer fair, 2pm               

                                                                            6th ,,,Music Man  

                                                                                    2.30pm 

                                                                             26th  move for  

                                                                                   mobility  3pm 

 

 

 

 



 

BANK HOLIDAY LADIES 

      

A few of the ladies enjoyed a giggle while dressing up in silly 

hats and boas over the bank holiday  

 

 

And staff and residents enjoying an iced lolly break, thank you 

Janet. 

 

 



 

 

 


